
 

 

May 2025 NASFA Minutes 
by Steve Sloan 

 

The May meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to order 

on Saturday, May 17, 2025 in the Madison satellite location of Willowbrook Baptist 

Church at 6:12:44 PM by President Mary Lampert. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

The NASFA picnic is next month, one week early (meaning 6/14) near Scottsboro at 

Gary Shelton’s house. In the past, he has said to arrive any time after noon. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Nope. 

 

NOT-A-CON BUSINESS 

 

According to Mary the Not-a-Con con chair, there will be a Not-a-Con on the third 

weekend in October. 

 

Somebody needs to poke David Miller for the tee-shirt art. 

 

Sam moved to adjourn at 6:17:07 PM. 

 

For the May program, we watched three YouTube videos: “How Paper is the Future of 

Energy Storage”, “How Magnetic Cooling is Breaking All the Rules”, and “How Waves 

Could Quietly Overtake Solar and Wind.” The After the Meeting Meeting was held at the 

same location as the meeting. 

 


